Your letter should include the specific economic and social impact that tolling will have on your business and activities.  Be sure to also email your comments to WSDOT  at i90EAcomments@wsdot.wa.gov between January 22 and February 22.

Sample letter:  please edit to convey your thoughts

Dear ______________,
 
I am writing you to respectfully express my very concerned opposition to the proposed tolling of the I-90 bridge. 
At the very least, instituting tolling would violate accepted standards of fairness, equity and safety.  Residents of Mercer Island are captives of I-90; without it, we cannot get on or off the island to avail ourselves of goods and services other residents of western Washington take for granted.  
If we need to see physicians, if we need to undergo surgical procedures, if we need to have any kind of advanced medical tests, we must leave the island. Many services of life-or-death importance to our seniors can only be accessed off the island.   
Leaving the island on a regular basis is a fact of life for our children who participate and compete in a wide variety of sports.  Many of our daily necessities are only available off the island.
With the institution of tolling, many residents of Mercer Island would likely have to cut back their participation in number of activities that benefit the community at large, whether supporting local theatrical productions or aiding institutions devoted to charitable work.  

 
We Mercer Islanders are not asking you to reduce our taxes.  We are asking only that you not subject us to a manifestly unfair penalty tax that no other tax payer in the Puget Sound region will have to bear.
 
I urge you, our elected representatives, to work hard for us and to prevent this onerous tax increase. 
 
Sincerely,
